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Dear Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The State of the Movement Address by Rev. Demian Dunkley will be shown live this Friday, October 18, 

at 9 pm Eastern / 6 pm Pacific. 

 

Registration is available here. 

 

Please see more information and other updates in The Newsletter below. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 


